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September 14, 2021 

 

OG Band Family, 
 
 
I hope everyone is well and looking forward to fall and some cooler weather.  It will be here before we know 
it and along with that, the official beginning to our competition season!  I have recently posted an update to 
our season schedule including all of our competition locations.   
 
Notice that there are “Mini-Camps” on Saturdays in between September 25th and November 6th.  The first 
two are not followed by competitions but will serve as our final opportunity to get all new material learned.  
For numbers three through six, we will use that time to review, clean, and prepare for the day’s competition.  
These events are mandatory as it is crucial to have everyone present so that we can put in our best effort for 
a successful competition performance. 
 
Our next football game will be at home against Asheboro on October 1st.  I hope everyone enjoys the next 
few Friday nights off and will use that time to spend with family, friends, and rest up before our competitions 
crank-up.  I will be in touch multiple times weekly with updates and info for each week’s events. 
 
Thank you again for everything and I hope you have a great rest of the week.  See you soon! 
 
 
Mr. Howell 
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